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CONTROL
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MOUSSE

For cats

with vIGRen (R)
(IGR) Insect Growth Regulator

KILLS ADULT FLEAS & EGGS

REVOLUTIONARY TECHNOLOGY

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:

(S)-Methoprene........................0.52%
 Pyrethrin.............................0.42%

Piperonyl Butoxide....................4.21%

REG. NO. 25223

P.C.P. ACT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION

EXPLOSIVE

NET CONTENTS: 150 g

Made in the U.S.A. for 
HARTZ CANADA INC.

St. Thomas, Ontario N5P 3W7



GENERAL INFORMATION:

The Control Pet Care System Mousse is a contact and residual
insecticidal foam which kills adult cat fleas, dog fleas,
American dog and brown dog ticks.  Effectively breaks the flea
life cycle and prevents the growth of pre-adult stages of the
flea.  Its unique combination of ingredients kills adult fleas
for 7 to 10 days and keeps flea eggs from hatching for up to 45
days.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Shake can well before using.  Hold can about
2 cm above pet's back and spray foam from the pet's head to tail. 
Do not spray face, eyes or genitals.  Rub the foam thoroughly
into the pet's coat with finger tips.  Apply second strip of foam
if coverage is incomplete and rub into pet's coat.  Wipe off any
excess with a dry cloth and then brush.  Using this technique,
the application of 2 to 4 grams of Control Pet Care System Mousse
per kilogram of body weight (i.e. 1 to 2 strips of foam down the
pet's body length) will provide effective long-term flea control.

Repeat only as necessary.  Given the residual control afforded by
Control Pet Care System Mousse, the application of this product
once per month should be adequate.  In unusual circumstances,
where there is a heavy external source of adult fleas re-
infesting the animal, re-treatment may be increased to once per
week.  For effective flea and tick control, treatment of the pet
should be combined with the sanitation of any area used by the
pet.  Vacuum floors, carpets, and furniture (discard vacuum bag
after use) and wash the pet’s bedding, living quarters, and
surrounding areas.  If pest problems persist, an insecticidal
premise treatment may be required.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed.  Avoid contact with eyes.  After using, wash hands
with soap and water.  Consult veterinarian before using on
pregnant animals, sick animals or animals under drug or other
pesticide treatment.  Do not use on nursing animals or animals
under 8 weeks of age.  Discontinue use if adverse effects are
observed or if dermal or nasal irritation develops. 

Although the Control Pet Care System Mousse is specifically
formulated for these animals, some particularly sensitive cats
may exhibit temporary and non-harmful salivation when exposed to
products containing pyrethrin.  In cases of known sensitivity,
the use of the lower treatment rates is recommended.  If the
condition persists bathe the animal and consult your
veterinarian.

FIRST AID: IF SWALLOWED, obtain medical attention immediately. 
IF IN EYES, flush with plenty of water, get medical attention if



irritation persists.  IF ON SKIN, wash affected area with soap
and water.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL: Contents under pressure.  Wrap empty
container and place in garbage.  Keep away from heat or open
flame.  Do not puncture container.  Do not expose to temperatures
over 50 deg C.

HOTLINE: 1-800-275-1414

vIGRen is a registered trademark of Wellmark Intl. 
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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